
  

     

              
  

                  
        

     
                

             
        

        
       

      
                

         
    

                  
         

 

  

  

    

    

 

Dear Ms Broadbent, 

Chair, Clean Energy Finance Corporation Expert Panel 

I refer to your panel’s review and advise that I would like you to ensure that the CEFC’s 
organisational structure: 

•	 reflects the need for Australia to have massive investment in large scale solar 
thermal (preferably with molten salt storage for base load electricity supply) and wind 
projects as soon as possible 

•	 acknowledges that gas is not a renewable source of energy, is a dirty fossil fuel and 
is after taking into account fugitive gas emissions, may well be just as damaging as a 
greenhouse gas to our atmosphere as carbon dioxide is. Accordingly, the gas 
industry should have minimal if any representation in a Clean Energy Finance 
Corporation. Likewise, there should be little if any representation from other dirty 
fossil fuel industry sectors (coal, gas and forestry) 

•	 has Board and employee representation, as well as organisational arrangements 
consistent with the need to keep most if not all clean energy production 
under public ownership and control 

•	 the Chair of the Board and the CEO should have extensive knowledge and 
experience of the clean renewable energy industry, especially in solar and wind 
energy. 

Yours sincerely, 

Phil Bradley (BE, Dip Ed Tech) 

Executive Member of Parramatta Climate Action Group 


